[image: image1.wmf] 

 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G

CP/INF.6704/13

9 April 2013

Original: Portuguese

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING THE

INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “NETWORK FOR CONSUMER SAFETY AND HEALTH” 

ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON APRIL 10, 2013 

PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Nº 79

[image: image2.wmf] 

 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to refer to the regular meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held next April 10, which meeting was convened through notice No. CP/INF.6702/13 of this past April 5.

This Permanent Mission is requesting that the item “Network for Consumer Safety and Health” be included so that there could be discussion on returning the topic to the purview of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI). 

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., April 9, 2013
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